IMPORTANT DATES TO REMEMBER:

3/27-31/2023: NO SCHOOL, Spring Break

4/8/2023: Early Earth Day Garden Work Party, 10 AM to 1 PM
4/10/2023: NO SCHOOL Teacher Professional Development Day
4/5 & 6: Bridlemile Garden Closed for Path/Irrigation Updating
4/13/2023: Bridlemile STEAM Night, 5:30-7:00 PM

4/14/2023: Freaky Friday Posters Due in the Main Office
4/19/2023: Note New Date! 3rd Grade Music Performance, 6:30 PM

THIS WEER IN THE GARDEN!

Students learned the science and magic of seeds with Teacher Max. They also learned about
plant life cycles and are helping plant the first spring seeds in the garden!
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BRIDLEMILE NEWS

Dear Bridlemile Families,

As we get ready for spring break, | would like to take a moment to wish everyone a wonderful
break. This has been such a busy and productive winter, full of so many accomplishments and
celebrations. While the break is brief, it will undoubtedly be filled with joy and laughter, and
hopefully some rest.

Because...Get Ready, when we come back from spring break, we will continue full steam
ahead! The coming weeks and months will be busy with a host of exciting school events and
activities. From school assemblies, STEAM night, fun runs, concerts, and Freaky Friday, we
have many opportunities to be together and inspire one another.

So, as you enjoy your time off with family, remember there is much to look forward to upon
your return.

Stay warm and enjoy a wonderful SPRING break!

Sincerely,
Katherine

5th Grade Middle School Transition Information
Parents of 5th graders, please click on the link below for more information about transition to
West Sylvan MS and Robert Gray MS: 5th Grade Middle School Transition Information

Bridlemile Garden Newsletter

Read all about what's been happening in our Garden this month! Bridlemile Garden Newsletter-
March 2023

From the Music Room

Congratulations to the Bridlemile Band for getting to perform in the Junior Rose Parade 2023.
The parade will take place on Weds, June 7th at 1:00 PM. You will see our fabulous Beagles
march down Sandy Boulevard. Here is more information:
https:/www.rosefestival.org/events/2023/fred-meyer-junior-parade. Yay Band!

Portland Public Schools Honor Choir
These fifth grade students will be performing in the PPS Honor Choir with over 70 other

singers!: Charlie, Charlotte, Etienne, Norah, July, and Lila. Their concert is at the Portland Art
Museum on April 11 at 6:30 p.m. Here is one of the beautiful songs they will be singing. "Fly
Away Home" by Pink Zebra https://youtu.be/3uMfMIdOn6A

Ms. Barlow

Oregon Battle of the Books



https://docs.google.com/document/d/1cz6Xk5XhTZ10ntidAP2WueSMCJDTFqf74S-BixuhygA/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1u5uugcWZQ6qR97gskAAREXxVpjB_bWF9lYhgR4n_yOA/edit#
https://www.rosefestival.org/events/2023/fred-meyer-junior-parade
https://youtu.be/3uMfMId0n6A

Congratulations to the Wild Readers, our 4th grade OBOB team who went on to compete at a
regional tournament this past weekend and made it to the Sweet 16 round! We are so proud of
you, Wild Readers!

School Assembly April 7th
Bridlemile is excited to welcome Ali-Olé, a female duo consisting of flamenco dancer

Verdnica Medina and flamenco guitarist Julia Banzi. This duo toured worldwide as members
of the Al Andalus Ensemble and were recipients of the California ArtsBridge Award and
Peoples Grammy Award.

Cultures of Spain, Mexico and Latin America are explored in this exciting program of world
music and dance which traces the origins of these art forms to Africa and Middle East. Ali-Olé
is a powerful duo of women artists from Spain and America who take students on an exciting
educational and interactive journey of music and dance that illustrates cultural harmony.

Garden and Garden Path Closed for Updating

The Garden area will be cordoned off for irrigation and pathway update on Wednesday, April
5th and Thursday April 6th. The Garden Area will not be available as a walkway for
students/families to use. Please use the stairs and sidewalk for these two days to travel
between the playground and the front of the school.

Early Earth Day Garden Work Party
Please join us and teacher Max from Grow Portland in the Bridlemile Learning Garden for our

spring clean-up and pollinator garden installation. More information linked here: Early Earth
Day Flyer

New District Approved Flyers
Vibe of Portland Spring Break Camp

CALLING ALL ARTISTS! THE FREARY FRIDAY POSTER CONTEST IS
HERE!

Our annual PTA sponsored school carnival, Freaky Friday, is May 5th and we need your child's
help to promote the event. That means it's time for the Freaky Friday Poster Contest! In your
child's back pack is a flyer with the details of the poster contest as well as carnival details.

Students who create a poster must turn it in to the Bridlemile Office by Friday, April 14th.

PTA AND FOUNDATION NEWS

Read all about what is happening with the PTA and Foundation and how you can help
Bridlemile school! Click the Bridlemile PTA and Foundation Website button below.
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CLICK HERE FOR BRIDLEMILE PTA AND
FOUNDATION WEBSITE

BRIDLEMILE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

Instagram: @ bridlemile_beagles
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BRIDLEMILE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL WEBSITE

All Friday Flyer messages are archived on the Bridlemile elementary school website.

QUESTIONS, COMMENTS OR FEEDBACRK ABOUT THIS
NEWSLETTER? JUST HIT REPLY OR EMAIL US AT BRIDLEMILE-
OFFICE® PPS.NET.
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